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Clare Rainey

Site: Linlithgow, HLL - 12, Preston Farm Field
Dear Sir/Madam,

| am making this submission as an individual representing my own views. This is my first
representation on the proposed plan. | wish to object to the plan for the above site.
There are several reasons for this. Firstly, | feel that Linlithgow doesn’t have the
infrastructure to cope with this, in terms of school places, town centre parking and
traffic. At school drop-off and pick up times, Preston Road is already dangerously busy
and putting additional pressure on this road risks children’s safety. It is also my
understanding that this has historically been designated as an area of great landscape
value and provides a beautiful backdrop to the canal. It is hard to see the rationale for
changing this into housing which will adversely affect the look of the canal as well as
being damaging to wildlife which currently use the field.

Yours faithfully
Clare Rainey





